
 
Sacred Heart Tisbury & All Saints Wardour Castle 

Trellis House, Station Road, Tisbury   
Father Robert Miller  01747 870228   tisburyparish@cliftondiocese.com 

https://salisburycatholics.org/tisbury-parish  

    For Masses, please sign in, use hand sanitiser and wear a mask.  

   NHS QR code is in the porch. 

 
PRAYERS:  Our prayers are asked variously for Joan Farquharson, Bernard Morgan, Felicity 

McSwiney, Jamie Ryan, Alastair Campbell -   for their families and their doctors.  

Octavia O'Reilly and Sean McGrail RIP  May their souls and the souls of all the faithful rest in 

peace AMEN. 

1  AUGUST   EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME Year B, Psalms 2 

   Diocesan prayer league:  St Thomas of Canterbury, Fairford, with Cricklade 

 Sacred Heart:  9 a.m.  and 6.00 p.m. (Exposition 5.30 p.m.) 

      All Saints’ Wardour: 11 a.m.   Mass  
 

 2 Monday Weekday in Ordinary Time 
   Sacred Heart: 8.45 a.m. MP, 9.00 a.m. Mass  

    ROSARY at Sacred Heart, after Mass 

 

 3    Tuesday    Weekday in Ordinary Time 

   All Saints, Wardour: 9.30 a.m.  

 

4 Wednesday Memorial of St John Mary Vianney, Priest 
   Sacred Heart: MP 8.45 a.m., 9.00 a.m. Mass  

 

5  Thursday Memorial of the Dedication of the Basilica of Saint Mary Major 

   No Mass  

6  Friday        FEAST OF THE TRANSFIGURATION  

   Sacred Heart: 5.45 p.m. MP, 6.00 p.m. Mass 

 

7 Saturday Weekday in Ordinary Time  

   Sacred Heart: MP 8.45 a.m., Mass 9.00 a.m.  

  Confessions after Mass and other times, by appointment 

8  NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME Year B, Psalms 3 

   Diocesan prayer league:  St Catharine, Frome, St Dominic, Mells 

 Sacred Heart:  9 a.m.  and 6.00 p.m. (Exposition 5.30 p.m.) 

      All Saints’ Wardour: 11 a.m.   Mass  
 

Parish News:   
HELP! Periodically we ask for volunteers to go on the church-cleaning rota.  Usually, the 

volunteers are those who end up doing everything - because new offers are like hen's 

teeth.  If you will bring delight to Teresa Frost's heart by volunteering (she organises the 

rota and does most of the work) phone 01747 870 690 and volunteer.  The more 

volunteers, the less often do you need to clean.  If you would like to adopt the Lady 

Chapel or the main sanctuary, please specify. 

And while we're on the subject, a volunteer to wash the current altar linen - not one who 
'always volunteers'' would be very welcome.  Fr Robert. 
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To celebrate the Feast of the Assumption and the gradual easing of lockdown, there will 

be refreshments and nibbles after Mass at Wardour on Sunday 15th August. Come to 

Mass and then have a chat over a glass of wine - or 2!! 

From Chris:  On behalf of Nick and myself and our families, I would like to thank 

all of you who have showed us such kindness with your prayers, gifts and messages of 

support and love during this last year. They all contributed to making bearable what at 

times felt so unbearable.  

Early on in his diagnosis, which he faced with such courage, though it was breaking his 

heart, Nick described himself as being, ‘Entangled with God’ and ‘Enfolded in Love’ and 

this he never doubted. The enfolding in love became much deeper and richer than we 

ever imagined through all the different aspects of care Nick received. 

With regard to ‘Entangled with God’ Nick never doubted “there will be Resurrection along 

with the pain.”  

Thank you so much, Chris  

From Julia, our Stella Maris Rep: I have counted the hats as I removed them, and there 

are 172, which is just fantastic. STOP PRESS! Another 20 have arrived Thank you to 
everyone for your kindness in knitting so many wonderful items, which will be en route to 
Stella Maris in Southampton at the earliest opportunity.  
NEXT KNITTING: August 4th, 2pm. Parish Room area! 
Thank you very much to all those that very kindly baked cakes or supported the cake stall 
at the community fete in aid of Stella Maris. £114 was raised, and a cheque has been sent 
to Stella Maris  Julia 
 
I've now been given a 'new' tv. My thanks to the kind couple who donated it. RM 
 

Celebration of Marriage – Bishop Declan will be celebrating Mass in the Cathedral on 

Saturday 2 October at 12 Noon and is inviting all married couples to join him.  
He will send a personal invitation to those couples who are celebrating significant 
anniversaries during 2021 or those who will marry during this year.  If you 
are celebrating 25th, 40th, 50th, 60th, 65th, or 70th anniversaries during 2021 or getting 
married this year please email adult.education@cliftondiocese.com  so that a personal 
invitation can be sent out, leaving details of your names, address, and the number of 
years you are both celebrating. 
 
Clifton Diocesan Holy Land Pilgrimage 2022 led by Bishop Declan Lang:  

Monday 26 September to Tuesday 4 October 2022. Bishop Declan is set to lead a 

pilgrimage to the Holy Land in 2022 staying three nights in Galilee, two nights in 

Bethlehem, and three nights in Jerusalem.  If you are interested in next year’s pilgrimage, 

or would like to book, then please contact our Adult Education & Evangelisation 

department, at adult.education@cliftondiocese.com.   We’ve always had a superb time in 

the Holy Land and it’ll be good to look forward to another trip in the autumn of 2022. It 

would be great to have you with us! 

Summer Music at Semley Grange  12-15 August – four fabulous concerts.  
More details from www.iunoconnolly.com/semleysummermusic  
 
The Holy Father’s Prayer Intention for August:  For the Church, that She may receive 

from the Holy Spirit the grace and strength to reform herself in the light of the Gospel 
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